
 

Everything we can be, with Christ in our hearts… 

 

“In our school children, staff, parents and carers, governors and parish will work together to create a caring, learning environment 

with Our Lord as the focal point in which each child is valued as an individual, nurtured and encouraged to fulfil his/her potential.” 
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           27th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This Thursday after school we will be taking part in Great British Spring Clean .  
This is a great opportunity for our school community to come together to improve our local area, and to 
teach the children about the importance of looking after the environment.  
 
The event is supported by the council and they will be providing litter pickers, gloves and recycling bags for 
the volunteers.  Occasionally, hazardous or dangerous materials are discarded in the Stanley Road / Stanley 
Culross area. For this reason, any child who wants to take part in the Spring Clean event must be 
accompanied by an adult. 
 
The council have asked us to take some photos of the event for publicity purposes. If you, or your child, do 
not wish to be photographed please inform Mrs Kennedy when you collect your items.  
 
If you wish to take part, Mrs Kennedy will be in the playground after school handing out litter pickers 
etc.............Please ensure you return the pickers and litter bags to the school.( We will need to record the 
number of bags collected.) The event will last no longer than one hour.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. Let's work together to make our local area a better place for everyone! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
N. Kennedy 

 
Mrs N. Kennedy 
Deputy Headteacher 
St John Vianney School 
N15 3HD 
            

Stanley Road, Tottenham, London N15 3HD 
Tel: 0208 889 8421 

Email: admin@st-johnvianney.haringey.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr S McNicholas 

https://www.keepbritaintidy.org/get-involved/support-our-campaigns/great-british-spring-clean/

